
 
 
The University of Nairobi will install the newly appointed Vice-Chancellor, Prof. Peter M. F. Mbithi on 
January 14, 2015. 
The ceremony will also be used to bid farewell to the current Vice-Chancellor, Prof. George A.O. Magoha 
who will handover office on January 5, 2015. The ceremony which will be held in TaifaHall, will be 
witnessed by the University community and other stakeholders. 
More information concerning this development will be communicated to you later. 
 


